
Announcements 
June 01, 2025 

 

Today’s Community Meal is sponsored and served by Torya and Eduardo. 

Please contact Georgia Kingsley if you are interested in sponsoring a meal.  

It is with much sadness that we have to announce that our friend and 

maintenance man, Paul Gibson passed away last weekend. Final arrangements 

have not been completed yet. 

There are Pope Francis prayer cards available on the back table. Please feel free 

to take them. 

Please read today’s Vigil. It contains some important information plus 

information on some upcoming events. 

Next Sunday is the Family of Parishes Confirmation here at St. Charles during 

the regular 11:30am mass. 

We will recognize our Teens and Graduates with a Blessing on Sunday, June 22, 

2025. Graduates, please feel free to wear your cap and/or gown to mass!  

 


